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PEPSU ROAD TRANSPORT CORPORATION, PATIALA

NOTICE
Expression of Iinferest

for providing RFID Cards for E-PASS
Pepsu Road Transport Corporation intends to introduce E-PASS
facility for the passengers entitied for free/concessional travelling
through RFID Cards for which a Pre Bid Conference will be held in the
office of the Managing Director, PR.T.C. on 14-11-2018. Interested
parties are invited to attend thd pré bid conference for submitting their
inputs regarding the salient security features required in the RFID
and supporting Infrastructure/Hardware/Software required for
implementation of this project. Pre Bid Conference is purely to
assess the viability of the project. For further queries, interested
parties may contact the office of General Manager Computerization
through Mobile Number 06283688599 and email address
pepsuoniine@gmail.com.

Managing Director,
atiala.

Making Travel Safe & Comfortable
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